Department of

County of Kaua'i

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL CANCELLATION

Job No. 02-06, Water Plan 2020 #WKK-15

Drill and Test Pu‘u Pane Water Well No. 3
Kilauea Water System

Kilauea, Kaua‘i, Hawai‘i

The Department regrets to inform you that the Department is
cancelling solicitation Job No. 02-06, Water Plan #WKK-15, Drill
and Test Puu Pane Well No. 3. The Manager and Chief Engineer has
decided that it is 1in the best interest of the Department to
cancel the solicitation as the construction of a well at this
site is too high a risk when comparing costs and benefits. We
want to thank you for your time and participation; an opportunity
will be given to compete on any future procurements of similar
construction.

If there are any questions, please contact Dustin Moises at (808)
245-5459 or by email at dmoises@kauaiwater.org

Sincerely,

Y

David R. Craddick, P.E.
Manager and Chief Engineer

/ce

POSTED: July 23, 2013

4398 Pua Loke St., P.O. Box 1706, Lihu'e, Hl 96766 Phone: 808-245-5400
Engineering and Fiscal Fax: 808-245-5813; Operations Fax: 808-245-5402; Administration Fax: 808-246-8628

Water has no substitute....... Conserve it



